
 

 

SUMMER LUNCH 2022 

The Summer Food Program is back for another fun-filled summer. 
Summer lunch begins May 31, 2022, and ends July 29, 2022. The 
lunches will be served at several locations. 

Summer meals are free to anyone 1 Year old to 18 Years old.  The 
lunches will be eaten on-site at any of the following locations: 

Serving Site Serving Times 
UHS Ulysses High School Cafeteria 11:00 AM to 12:45 PM 
Hickok Elementary Summer School 11:00 AM to 11:55 AM 
Kepley Middle School Cafeteria 11:00 AM to 11:25 AM 
The Story Walk E. Maize Ave 11:30 AM to 11:55 AM 
Rus Binney Park on South College St. 11:30 AM to 11:50 AM 
Barb Dye Park on S. Ridgewood Rd.  12:00 PM to 12:30 PM 

Come eat lunch with us and Power Up for Summer Fun!!  Daily menu and 
updates, 

 Follow on Facebook @ OpaaUSD214 
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